
Service Announcement 
Attention: Cayman Trade Lane Customers 
Date: November 17, 2017 
Re: Bunker Surcharge Increase 
****************************************************************************** To our Valued Customers,  As a result of the continued upward trend in Fuel prices, Hybur Ltd announces thatit will increase the Bunker Surcharge effective December 17, 2017  This increase applies to all tariff shipments and service contract rates for cargo moving between the United States to the Cayman Islands. 
 

Equipment New 
20’  $  265.00 
40’  $  530.00 

Over 40’  $  530.00 
LCL – 1 CFT  $  11.30 

 In the future, we will continue to monitor fuel charges and raise them only when 
necessary. 
 
 **LCL & LCL Minimum Charges are calculated W/M** 


